
From: Dahlgren, Joan 
Sent: 4/9/2012 11:13:30 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Lunch on May 2 with Sepideh—Confirmation 

Good morning Laura, 

I have booked May 2 on Sepideh's calendar for lunch with you. Please plan on meeting her in the lobby 
of the PUC at 12 noon. If you need to change plans, please let me know; otherwise, Sepideh will see 
you on May 2. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Dahlgren 
Administrative Assistant to 
Commissioner Michel Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-1840 
jbd@cpuc.ca.gov 
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